

الجمهورية العربية السورية جامعة دمشق كلية العلوم الصحية

Letter of Appreciation

To Iran University of Medical Sciences

Dear Colleagues

This letter is to appreciate the efforts being shown by the team of Radiation technology department in the Allied Medicine School in your university to support our recently established department of Radiation technology.

In deed Professor Nishasteh Riz and His colleagues have a great role in the whole academic process of our new department started with planning, programming, teaching, and counseling.

We send this letter of appreciation to emphasize on the valuable academic relations between both university.

Dean of Faculty of Health Sciences

Dr. Samer-Mohsen

University - Faculty of

